
The Mayor and Council of the City of Nashville are seeking qualified candidates to serve 
by appointment on the Nashville Historic Preservation Commission. The qualifications 
for appointment are according to City Code Sec. 5-153(c). Selection will be made by the 
Mayor and Council after review of the City of Nashville Applications for Appointment. 
 
Applications shall be submitted to City Hall, Attention-City Manager, in person at 405 
W. Washington Ave. or by mail at PO Box 495, Nashville GA 31639. 
 
Applications must be received no later than 4:30 p.m. on October 16, 2020. 
  
The Application for Appointment is available at City Hall and on the City’s website 
under Employment Opportunities.  
 
http://cityofnashvillega.net/  
 
 
 
 
 
 


